DeKalb County Government
ENGINEERING SERVICES - Project Management Office

Clark Harrison Building, 4™ Floor
330 W. Ponce de Lean Ave., Decatur, GA 30030 * Fax: 404-371-6251

April 26, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I had the opportunity to work with Diversified Construction of Georgia, Inc. on the DeKalb
County N.H. Scott Recreation Renovation Project at 2230 Tilson Road, Decatur, GA. This
project included the general construction required for addition of two new masonry structures.
The work also included some interior selective demolition and renovation.

On this project Diversified Construction of Georgia, Inc. was the General Contractor and they
worked in partnership with DeKalb County Government to bring this project to a successful
completion.

Diversified Construction of Georgia, Inc. is demonstrating diligence and commitment to finish
work in a timely manner and is exceeding the standards and requirements of DeKalb County
Government. Again, I would like to express my gratitude to Diversified Construction of
Georgia, Inc. for their cooperation ad collaboration with DeKalb County Government and the
successful completion of this construction project.

For questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact me at 404-687-3522 or
hskim(@dekalbcountyga.gov.

Sincerely,

Senior Project Manager
DeKalb County Project Management Office



